Seonaid Carr Chic Flooring

Planning Case Officer 178 Finchley Road
Development Management London
Camden Town Hall NwW3 6BP
Judd Street
London
WC1H 9JE

August 2016
Dear Ms Carr,

317 Finchley Road Planning Application Ref. 2016/2910/P
Please accept this letter as support for the above planning application.

My business, Chic Flooring, and the other businesses along Finchley Road would benefit from the
new building that has been proposed. Not only will it replace the unpleasant empty pub and make
the street more attractive, it will also bring new people to the area who will use the local services.

1 also welcome the new Marks & Spencer food shop that is part of the proposals as an important and
useful new amenity to this end of Finchley Road.

1 hope that the Planning Committee will approve this application.

Yours Sincerely,

Karim Hatoum
Chic Flooring



